
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

Before and After School 
club update 

We are pleased to advise that  
the club is now up and running 
before school from 7.30 am for 
those who would like to book a 
place.  Please let us know if you 
need after school care as  we 
will be putting this in place as 
required. 

 

Year 3/4 Futsal Competi-
tion Thursday 14th Feb 

The first of three competition 
events start next Thursday.  We 
would like to remind you to 
bring your child into school 
dressed in their PE kit with their 
water bottles.  We will be leav-
ing shortly after 9.00 am so 
please arrive promptly.   

 

Healthy Snacks reminder 
We would like to remind every-

one that chocolate and sugary 
snacks should not be brought 
into school for break time 
snacks.   

Can you also please ensure that 
water bottles are filled with wa-
ter only and not squash or juice.  
Thank you 

 

World Book Day Friday 8th 
March 

We will be celebrating World 
Book Day on Friday 8th March.  
Can the children please come to 
school dressed at their favourite 
book character. 

  TSA Fundraising Event 

Quiz night 8th March The 
Blythe 
Advance notice to get your teams 
of 6 together for the  TSA  quiz 
night at The Blythe on 8th March.  
 

Curriculum Overview Spring 
19 on website. 
The updated curriculum over-
views for the current term  for 
Nursery through to Year 4 can be 
found on the school website by 
following the heading Parents 
and choosing the sub-heading 
Curriculum. 
 

School Meals 

The school meal cost remains at 
£2.26 per day.  The cost for the 
half term up to Easter will be 
£79.10.   
 

Lunch Choice Menus  
Can you please return any out-
standing menus.  Thank you. 
 

School Milk 
The cost of school milk for the 

next half term is £7 for children 5 
years and above. 

 

 
 

Book Fair 24th to 30th Janu-
ary  

 Thank you to everyone who 
helped us raise £360 in books for 
school.   
 

Data Protection Privacy No-
tice for Parents 
 
A link to the updated privacy no-
tice  is below and can be found on 
the  school website under the 
heading Parents and choosing the 
sub-heading Documents. 
Privacy notice for parents 

 

After School Clubs—Year 1  
to Year 4 

 

Tuesday—Dance club 

 

Thursday—Indoor games after 
school club. 

 

Letters will be going out shortly 
for the clubs which will run after 
February half term.  These will 
continue to run on Tuesday and 
Thursdays. 

Parents’ Assemblies  
 

Parents are invited to attend our 
parents’ assemblies from 3pm on 
Friday afternoons on the dates be-
low.    The TSA serve refreshments 
from 2.30pm in the school hall pri-
or to the assembly. 

  

15th February 2019 

15th March 2019 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 
8th February 2019 
Talbot First School  

Telephone 01889 500273 Email:  office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk   

Twitter:  @TalbotFirst.   

If you have a safeguarding concern about any child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 0800 1313 126 (Emergency Out 
of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: first@staffordshire.gov.uk   
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